Dana M. Acldis

From: Zachary S. Leland

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 12:55 PM
To: Dana M. Addis

Subject: RE: Liquor License Transfer Request

We have no objections.

Major Leland
Lima PD
4192274444

From: Dana M. Addis

Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 10:43 AM

To: Zachary S. Leland <zachary.leland@cityhall .lima.oh.us>
Cc: Ron W. Holman <ron.holman@cityhall.lima.oh.us>
Subject: Liquor License Transfer Request

Please find attached a Liquor License Transfer Request for 2295 N. Cole Street. Does LPD have any objections?

Dana Addis,

Council Clerk

F9 S50 Town Square, Lima, OH 45801
419-221-5218
dana.addis@cityhall.lima.oh.us
www_cityhall.lima.ch.us
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